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of Romance and Germanic Philology




My warmest congratulations on the 20™ anniversary of Romance and
Germanic Philology Faculty. I do hope that the best traditions of the
Faculty will be developed in the future and passed to coming generations.

M Aram Simonyan

Rector of Yerevan State University
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ROMANCE AND GERMANIC PHILOLOGY FACULTY
IN ACTION
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